
Laura's Thoughts
Welcome back to school! I hope you had an awesome start to the year! Mine has been
very busy trying to get the library in order and set-up to welcome the students back. I have
already had classes in the library for a quick lesson and book check-out. I am looking
forward to a “normal” year, hopefully, but will remain flexible to any unforeseeable
changes. As we start the new year, I reflect on the past school year and look at all the
changes I had to make to accommodate what we were experiencing with the pandemic.
Some of those changes were temporary; however, there are a few things I did last year
that I have chosen to keep this year. Last year, I started recording all my lessons and
providing these to the teachers prior to their visit to the library. It worked so well that I
decided to make that a permanent change, especially with tech lessons on how to access
our eBook platforms. Those of you at the secondary level know what it’s like to repeat a
lesson 6 or 7 times a day for all your classes. It can be exhausting saying the same thing
repeatedly.Well in the library, I must repeat the lesson 6 times a day for a total of two 
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weeks. By recording the lesson, I not only save my
voice, but I also now have a recording of a How To
lesson that students can easily watch again. What
changes did you make last year that you will continue to
use this year? What will be your new normal, or how do
you plan to get back to normal? At our first meeting, we
will be talking about the new school year and getting
back to normal. I look forward to seeing everyone via
Zoom on September 7th!

https://tinyurl.com/ERhoZoom
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